DAPE-MP

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CHIEF OF STAFF, G-1 300 ARMY PENTAGON WASHINGTON, DC 20310-0300

MEMORANDUM FOR Commander, Headquarters, U.S. Army Reserve Command, ATTN: G-1, 4710 Knox Street, Fort Bragg, NC 28310-5010

SUBJECT: Approved Extension of the U.S. Army Reserve (USAR) Fiscal Year 2022 (FY22) Selected Reserve Incentive Program (SRIP) Change 3 effective 26 July 2022.

- 1. Reference Memorandum, AFRC-PRB, 04 August 22, subject: Request Approval of an Extension to the United States Army Reserve (USAR) Fiscal Year (FY) 2022 Change 3 Selected Reserve Incentive Program (SRIP) Policy Pending Approval of the FY 2023 SRIP.
- 2. On 29 September 2022, the DMPM BG Hope Rampy approved the extension of the USAR FY22 SRIP Change 3 Policy Guidance for 30 days. It will expire on 31 October 2022.
- 3. The point of contact for this action is MAJ Jeff Flores, Selected Reserve Incentive Program Manager, at (703) 695-7479 or jeffery.l.flores2.mil@mail.mil.

TERRY D. BRANNAN Colonel, AG Deputy Director of Military Personnel Management